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Library Bill of Rights, Article VII

All people, regardless of origin, age, background, or views, possess a right to privacy and confidentiality in their library use. Libraries should advocate for, educate about, and protect people’s privacy, safeguarding all library use data, including personally identifiable information.*

*NISO Privacy Principles defines "Personally identifiable information (PII)” and “personal information” as “Data that can be used—on their own or in combination with other data—to identify, contact, or locate a single person, or to identify that individual in context.”
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The IFC thanks the library community for its input.  The draft Article VII on privacy proposed for the Library Bill of Rights has been revised based on the comments received. The Library Bill of Rights is a short visionary statement; therefore, we do not want to overload the text in the article with details traditionally addressed in Interpretations and other policy documents. The valuable ideas we received during the input process will be considered for incorporation into the upcoming revision of “Privacy: An Interpretation of the Library Bill of Rights” and other ALA privacy-related statements.

